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25/06/2019 

Michelle Kirk 
Director 
Noahs Rosehill Waters Pty Ltd 
122 West Parade,  
South Guildford WA 6055 

By email: michelle@rosehillwaters.com.au 

Dear Ms Kirk 

Third line forcing notification N99395 lodged by Noahs Rosehill Waters 

I refer to your letter dated 24 June 2019 advising that Noahs Rosehill Waters Pty Ltd, under 
section 93(6) of the Competition and Consumer Act 2010 (the Act), withdraws its third line 
forcing notification (N99395) that was lodged with the ACCC on 13 October 2016.  

The legal protection provided by the notification ceased to be in force on 24 June 2019. 

As required by section 95(1)(c) of the Act, the notification, your letter of 24 June 2019 and 
this letter, have been placed on the ACCC’s public register of withdrawn notifications.  

If you wish to discuss any aspect of this matter, please do not hesitate to contact David 
Wang on (03) 9658 6587. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Joanne Palisi 
General Manager (A/g) 
Adjudication Branch 
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